Sarah Taggart

From: Cheri Smith

Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2022 4:21 PM

To: Sarah Taggart

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] PLEASE ATTACH THIS TO THE AGENDA FOR THE APRIL 5 MEETING

From: LoriLee McDaniel < lrebhan@sbcglobal.net> **Sent:** Wednesday, March 30, 2022 4:20 PM **To:** Cheri Smith < csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] PLEASE ATTACH THIS TO THE AGENDA FOR THE APRIL 5 MEETING

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Ms. Smith,

I have sent this email to Mayor Johnston and the Commissioners. Thank you for including it in the agenda materials.

Dear Mayor and Commissioners,

The citizens of Key West voted to restrict the physical size and number of passengers allowed on cruise ships that enter Key West. The latest proposal of an agreement with Pier B Corporation completely ignores this vote.

We live in Key West because of its beautiful waters, wonderful temperatures and small town vibe. Allowing cruise ships to enter our port and disgorge huge numbers of passengers is ruining the very things that make this place special.

Please do not allow this proposed agreement to proceed. Thank you.

LoriLee McDaniel 281 Trumbo Road #206 734.355.9603

Sent from AT&T Yahoo Mail for iPad